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Jacksonville Family Medicine Center
29 Saltsburg Road, Clarksburg, PA 15725
724-726-0300
FAMILY MEDICINE

Indiana Dental Center
590 Indian Springs Road, Indiana, PA 15701
724-465-6100
DENTAL HYGIENE  •  DENTISTRY

We accept Medicare, Medicaid/CHIP, and most insurances. 
Sliding fee discount is based on household income and 

family size, and is available to those who qualify. 



A Federally Qualified Health Center (FQHC), more 
commonly known as a Community Health Center 
(CHC), is a primary care center that is community-
based and patient directed. FQHCs provide 
preventive services to vulnerable populations that 
would otherwise not have access to certain 
healthcare services, although all are welcome. 
CHCs welcome low-income individuals, the uninsured 
and underinsured, immigrants, migrant and seasonal 
farm workers, those who are homeless, and those 
who live in public housing. 

WHAT IS AN FQHC?

Primary Health Network began as one small 
community health center site in 1984. After 35 
years of service, Primary Health Network has grown 
to become the largest FQHC in Pennsylvania and 
one of the largest in the nation. Each year we reach 
over 80,000 patients through our health and 
educational services.  These patients can receive 
care from one of our 50 sites in 16 counties in 
Pennsylvania and one county in Ohio.

WHO IS PRIMARY HEALTH NETWORK?

Primary Health Network accepts all patients, 
regardless of their insurance or financial status. 
Primary Health Network is a Federally Qualified Health 
Center, which in turn allows us to offer a wide range of 
services to patients through the Sliding Fee Discount 
Scale. We offer the Sliding Fee Discount Scale to all 
income-eligible uninsured or underinsured patients, 
based on annual household income for most of our 
services.

SLIDING FEE DISCOUNT SCALE

ENHANCING ACCESS TO CARE
We take great pride in implementing innovative programs and technologies to enhance access to care. 

Since the start of the COVID-19 pandemic, PHN has been committed to providing uninterrupted care to our 
patients. We want to assure you that our health centers are among the safest places one can visit. However, 
we understand that now, more than ever, our patients require greater convenience in care, which is why we 
have expanded telehealth services throughout our network, allowing for patients to connect to our 
healthcare services from the comfort of their own home.

To further support our underserved patients, we also have a team of Community Health Workers that address 
various social determinants of health, such as food insecurity and lack of transportation. Our expansion of 
care also includes extended hours and expanded services. 


